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U.S. AbilityOne Commission to Hold Quarterly Public Meeting on February 10, 2022 

WASHINGTON, D.C., January 10, 2022 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission will hold its 

regular quarterly public meeting on February 10, 2022, from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. Commission 

Chairperson Jeffrey A. Koses will lead the meeting, with reports and updates from Acting 

Executive Director Kim Zeich and others. 

The meeting will be conducted virtually because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Attendees may 

register at the link posted in the news section of the Commission’s homepage at 

www.abilityone.gov by 11:59 p.m. EDT on Tuesday, February 8, 2022. Registration will 

generate an email to the attendee containing the Zoom link for the meeting. 

The Commission is committed to public meetings that provide transparency and substantive 

information as it implements new strategies and priorities. These meetings also provide an  

opportunity for input from the disability community and other stakeholders.  

For the meeting on February 10, 2022, the Commission invites comments or suggestions 

regarding: 

1. The Individual Eligibility Evaluation (IEE) forms used by the Commission as documentation

of significant disability.

2. Third party certification or verification of significant disability.

Those interested in submitting comments, or requesting speaking time, may do so as part of 

registering for the meeting. (Commenters should avoid including any information that they do 

not want publicly disclosed.) Comments submitted via the registration link will be reviewed by 

the Commission prior to the meeting. The Commission may invite some attendees who submit 

advance comments to speak to their comments during the meeting. Comments posted in the 

chat box during the meeting will be shared with Commission members as time permits. 

More information about the February 10 meeting can be found in the Federal Register notice.  

Contact: Vanedra Smith, 703-603-2100, vsmith@abilityone.gov 

https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_x0hKIkyBRDeYz6Xotejq8g
http://www.abilityone.gov/
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_x0hKIkyBRDeYz6Xotejq8g
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2021/12/20/2021-27391/quarterly-public-meeting

